You are warmly invited to a

Service of Remembrance

in memory of babies who have died before, at the time of, or after birth in the Royal-Jubilee Maternity Service and the Mater Hospital

Sunday 17 September 2017 at 3.00pm

in the Chapel at Roselawn Ballygowan Road, Belfast, BT5 7TZ

The Books of Remembrance from the previous 5 years will be available for viewing from 2.30pm and after the service

You are invited to bring a single flower to lay on the Memory Table during the service

Refreshments will be served after the Service

This is an annual Service of Remembrance which is usually held on the second or third Sunday of September

Details can be found on the BHSCT website www.belfasttrust.hscni.net/Bereavement.htm

